


[bookmark: _GoBack]Heritage Farming Expo 27th & 28TH March 2021
Important Advice to Exhibitors
· This exhibition is promoted by Hobart Vintage Machinery Society Inc. (HVMS) and conducted using the National Historic Machinery Association (NHMA) guidelines.                              (A copy is available for perusal at the site Information tent)
· Please obey instructions from HVMS officials.
· The site will be available for positioning of exhibits from Monday 22ND March.
· Designated areas will be allocated for engines and sundry equipment. Tractors and vehicle will be grouped for easy access to parade area thus avoiding conflict with patrons.
· Exhibits should be clearly identified (see attached notes)
· Parking of trailers, trucks & exhibitor vehicles may be left overnight in a secure designated area.
· All exhibits should be in place for public viewing by 8.30am on open days and all vehicles removed from the display area by 9am. Site will be open to public till 4pm.
· Clubs’ secretaries are advised to maintain a daily register of their authorised attending members. This is generally required for Insurance protection and is now a condition of the Covid Safety Plan. Records must be kept for 28 days and available on request of Health authorities together with contact details.
· Alcohol will not be permitted on site during opening days between 8am-5pm.
· Some camping is available on site at no charge. There is no potable water or power. A toilet will be available nearby. 
· There will be overnight security from Thursday 25th March.
Enquiries regarding the display site should be directed to           Chris Jacobs 0437 179570 email chrisjacobs1958@gmail.com                or contact “Information” tent on site.                       Version 1. Jl. 4.1.21



